
WATER NOTICE 
 

The last week of February, Vandenberg Village CSD will start work on a 
project to rehabilitate the 500,000 gallon raw water tank at our water 
treatment plant. The tank will be out of service for about three months. 

 

During this time, our operations staff will be using a different well and 
adjusting chlorine levels as necessary. 

 

You may notice a slightly higher chlorine odor and an increase in 
hardness, from 20 grains per gallon (now) to 27 grains per gallon 
(during the project).  

 

Customers with self-regenerating water softeners may want to contact 
their representative for details on adjusting softener settings. 
Customers with exchange-type water softeners may have to exchange 
their canisters more often. 

 

If you have any questions, please call us at (805) 733-2475. 
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